
 

Weekly Update 
Date: 16.09.2022 

Issue: No 1  

 Dear Riverley Families, 
 
I hope you are all well as I share my weekly update with you. 
 
Bank Holiday for the Queen's Funeral 
Monday 19 September, the date of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II’s State Funeral, will be a national bank 
holiday. We will be closed on this day to allow our community to pay their respects to Her Majesty and 
commemorate Her reign, while marking the final day of the period of national mourning. We will be closed to 
all pupils on 19 September and will re-open on Tuesday 20 September. 
 
Curriculum Information Evenings 
We invite you along to hear about the learning and experiences that your child will take part in for the year 
ahead. 
Year 1, 2 and 3 - Wednesday 21 September from 15:40 - 16:15 in the Great Hall. 
Year 4, 5 and 5 - Thursday, 22 September 2022 from 15:40 -16:15 in the Great Hall. 
If you cannot attend, we will share the presentations with you via email. 
 
Riverley Marketplace 
During our Curriculum evenings, we will have a stand available where you can donate old uniform pieces as 
well as PE kits and books. We kindly ask that you wash the clothing prior to drop-off, remove any name tags 
and label the uniform with the sizes. Thank you to those who have already volunteered to help run our online 
marketplace; if you are interested in assisting, please let Ms O'Dwyer know during the Curriculum evenings 
or by contacting the school office on office@riverley.waltham.sch.uk. If you are not attending these 
information sessions, we will be collecting uniform pieces outside school on Friday 23 September at 08:50 
and again on Tuesday 27 September at 15:25. 
 
Feel Fit- Friday - Non Uniform Day 
On Friday 23 September, we invite all children to dress in their PE kits or exercise clothing for the day. Coach 
Kieran is busy planning some invigorating activities. £1 donations accepted. 
 
Clubs 
Our wide range of free activity clubs will recommence on Monday 26 September; you will receive your child's 
allocation next week. 
 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.  

With very best wishes,  

Sabrina Reilly  

Head of School  

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

Additional dates for the academic year can also be found on the website 

Dates are subject to change 
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Proud History │Bright Future 

Dates to Remember 

Wednesday 21 and Thursday 22 
September   

Curriculum Information Sessions in the Great Hall 

Years 1 – 6 from 15:40 – 16:15 

Wednesday 
21 
September  

Thursday 
22 
September  

Years 1,2 and 
3  

Years 4, 5 
and 6  

 

Friday 23 September  Feel Fit Friday – Non Uniform Day  

Children can wear their PE kits/ exercise clothes to school – 
charitable donations accepted   

Monday 26 September  Activity Clubs recommence  

Thursday 29 September  Riverley Family Association Meeting at 09:00  

New members welcome  

Thursday 6 and Friday 7 October  Griffin Sports Festival  

 Our postponed Sports Day will be included – more to follow soon  

Monday 10 October  World Metal Health Day - Hello Yellow Event 

Children to wear yellow to school -  charitable donations accepted    

Friday 21 October  Last day of half-term  

School finishes at 15:25  

( Tea time club as normal )  

Monday 24 – Friday 28 October  Half-term break  

Tea-time club operates as normal  

Monday 31 October  Children return to school  
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